Amanda Turner

From:

Joanne Jones

Sent:

10 January 2020 14:57

To:

Amanda Turner

Subject:

FW: [External]..RE: New premises application for 20 Watling Street, Thaxted

From: Clerk <clerk@thaxted.co.uk>

Sent: 10 January 2020 14:48

To: Joanne Jones <jjones@uttlesford.gov.uk>; Licensing <Licensing@uttlesford.gov.uk>

Cc: Terry Frostick <terry@thaxted.co.uk>

Subject: [External]..RE: New premises application for 20 Watling Street, Thaxted

Hello Joanne,

I trust that this email is sufficient in so much that it can be accepted as Thaxted Parish Councils representation and response in connection to the licence application for 20 Watling Street, which was discussed at the Full Council meeting on the 9th January 2020.

The comments of the council are:

Whilst Thaxted Parish Council support the principle of the business in practise, It would be very concerned about a renewed licence, and would wish to stipulate that should this licence be re-issued must strictly comply to the laws and in particular not encourage any future behaviour which might bring the establishment in to disrepute by way of Public Safety, Public Nuisance and must continue to uphold the law and be instrumental in the prevention of crime.

Thaxted Parish Council would be interested to learn what due diligence measures the licence holder plans to undertake in connection to upholding these laws as past indications might suggest this may not have been as robust as the District Council or Parish Council might have wished. The suggestion from the Parish Council would be that if the Licence was to be reinstated that the authority may consider imposing a probation period and review all matters which may be relevant after an appropriate length of time has passed.

Best regards Dena Ludford

Clerk to Thaxted Parish Council Community Information Centre

Proposel

7 Town Street

THAXTED

Essex CM6 2LD Tel: 01371 831952